

Ray Riehle 6830 Antelope Road Suite H Citrus Heights, CA 95621 December 10, 2018

Dear Ray,

Thank you for contacting Bishop Zielinski. Your concerns have been summarized and relayed to him. Please know that he is aware of your letter to him and he sincerely is appreciative of the care and concern that you have for the Holy Church.

Please pray for all our priests, brothers, sisters and seminarians here in northern Alaska and pray for the spiritual conversion of the Church. As Bishop Zielinski often states: we must turn more frequently to the sacraments, especially the mass and must all participate in prayer and fasting.

I encourage you to visit our website, dioceseoffairbanks.org.

In Christ's Peace,

Charlene Hendricks

Executive Assistant

Office of the Bishop of Northern Alaska

Bishop Chad Zielinski

1316 Peger Road

Fairbanks, AK 99709

chendricks@cbna.org

907-374-9573